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Carol DeSoto

From: Vicki Rehm <vrehm2@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 6:53 PM
To: Gilbert "B.J." Bowling
Subject: Mask mandate 

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening attachments 
and hover over any links before clicking. 
 
I do not want a mask mandate   We need to be able to choose to wear one or not 
Vicki rehm 
La plata resident 


